
 
for this independent reading project.  1 book will be due during 
each of the even marking periods (2nd, 4th, and 6th).  Students will 
choose randomly and projects will be turned in on either the 1st or 
2nd half of the marking period.  

The projects are each worth 40 points.  How it works:

Choose a book from the genre choices.  you may not choose that 
genre again.

Once you have completed reading the book, you will complete a 
project from the project choices list.  you may only use a project 
choice once.

You MUST have your parents approval on your book choice and sign 
off that you have never read that book before.

Students may use academic prep classes and/or study halls as their 
independent reading project time, either to read or work on the 
project.

Projects can be turned in at any time during the marking period but 
must be submitted by the assigned day for credit.

GENRE CHOICES PROJECT CHOICES

NON-FICTION (required) WRITTEN RESPONSE  (required)

2011-2013 PUBLICATION DATE BOOK TALK FOR CLASS
FIRST IN A SERIES VISUAL PROJECT
MULTI-GENRE, MULTI-NARRATOR, 
OR GRAPHIC NOVEL

TECHNOLOGY BASED PROJECT 

**All books and project choices must approved by the teacher or 
parent.



Dear Parents:

This year we are introducing an independent reading project to 
your students.  Your help is imperative to make this a success.

It is evident that many young people are drastically decreasing 
their reading time and this is proving detrimental to our children. 
Studies have shown time and time again time that reading time has an 
extremely positive impact on our students including increased 
vocabulary, longer attention spans, increased knowledge, more 
polished writing skills, and a greater sense of empathy.

Our librarian is partnering with us on this project and is continuing 
to grow our library and offer new and exciting literature to meet 
the needs of all our readers.  She will be coming into our classes 
periodically to do book talks with the kids to tell them about some 
of the new arrivals in the library along with some of the classics 
they may have missed.  Please, if you have any questions about book 
choices or are looking for some suggestions to help guide your 
reader, feel free to contact her at kshull@cbasyracuse.org or 
check out the CBA Library website: 
http://mandarin01.cbasyracuse.org/library2/index.html

We ask that you stay aware of this ongoing project and sign off on 
each book your student reads.  We ask that you make sure that each 
book that your child uses for this project is a book that is new to 
him/her.  We are very excited about this project and hope it will 
really spark interest in all of our students.

Please contact us with any questions.

Sincerely,

Gretchen Pledger gpledger@cbasyracuse.org

Peter Paris PParis@cbasyracuse.org

8th grade English Teachers


